
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 20, 2022 

 

Dear PEBP Participant, 

During the 81st Legislative Session, the legislature passed AB 494, giving State active employees 

and State retired participants enrolled in a PEBP plan a 1-month health insurance premium 

holiday in 2021 and 2022. On June 11, 2021, the PEBP Board voted that members would receive 

the premium holiday for the month of October 2021 and the month of October 2022. 

NO ACTION IS REQUIRED to receive the premium holiday, but members must be enrolled in a 

PEBP plan for the month of October to be eligible. If you are enrolled in a Medicare supplement 

plan through the Medicare Exchange with VIA Benefits and elected PEBP dental, the holiday will 

count toward your PEBP dental premium. If you are a new hire enrolling in benefits or are in the 

process of completing an enrollment due to a qualifying life event that will be effective on 

October 1, 2022, you will also receive the premium holiday once your coverage is processed. 

The premium holiday does not apply to COBRA participants, unsubsidized spouses, 

survivors, active Nevada State Legislators, non-state actives, or non-state retirees. The premium 

holiday excludes premiums for Medicare supplement plans offered through the Medicare 

Exchange with VIA Benefits. Please contact your Agency Representative for additional 

questions, or call PEBP Member Services a t  7 7 5 - 6 8 4 - 7 0 0 0 ,  o r  7 0 2 - 4 8 6 - 3 1 0 0 .   

 

Sincerely, 

 Public Employees’ Benefits Program  
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